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On June 26, 2025, the Universal Peace Federation (UPF) of Peru held a special appointment ceremony for 

new Ambassadors for Peace at the auditorium of the Medical University in Ica. The event gathered over 

300 leaders from various sectors, including politics, education, healthcare, law, and local government. 

 

 
 

This significant occasion was made possible through the active support of Congressman Raúl Huamán, a 

participant in the World Summit 2025. A total of 60 distinguished individuals were newly appointed as 

Ambassadors for Peace, united by a shared vision of creating a just and harmonious society. In line with 

this vision, they pledged to collaborate toward strengthening community unity and advancing peace-

building efforts. The newly appointed Ambassadors expressed their unwavering commitment to stand in 

solidarity with the broader peace movement. 

 

 

 


